
Sir John Lillie Playcentre Newsletter  
  

               
    

Friday 11th February 2022    
  
  
Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Happy new Year to everyone! 

We hope everyone has been keeping safe!!  
  

We hope all the new children have settled in well. 
  

  

 

Reminders 

  

• Please make sure your fees are up to date. Letters will be 

sent out fortnightly for outstanding fees. 

• Please make sure at the end of the day or week that your 

child takes all their clothing home with them. Please make 

sure all clothing are labelled. 

•  Breakfast Club and Playcentre will be closed on the 21st 

February 2022 as Sir John Lillie Primary has an Inset Day. 

• Breakfast Club and Playcentre will resume back as normal 

on the Tuesday 22nd February 2022.  

• Great News: Breakfast Club will be open from 7.30am 

from Tuesday 22nd February 2022. 

• Playcentre will be open until 6.15pm form 22nd February 

2022 until Easter holidays then back to 6.30pm after Easter. 

• Please note: If you are late you will be fined £20 every 15 

minutes. Everyone would have received an information 

booklet which states the Late fees.                                                                     

STAY SAFE 



  
  
  


